
Rules Committee, 

Please vote FOR HB2927. 

If we had followed the Popular vote at the last election we would not have Trump as president. 

Trump is the worse because he has been "chosen" by the corporations-billionaires to get their 

agenda, not mine and not what is good for the majority of the people in this country and in the world. 

We need peace. Most people want peace but not the billionaires who are profiting from the arms 

sales etc etc. 

Power to the people!  

Vote for HB2927. 

Renee Cote  
reneecote8@gmail.com  
508 Brimstone Rd  
Wolf Creek, Oregon 97497 
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